
 

 

 

 

 
       

 

 

 

 
 

PGL Residential 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Please see below a list of items that your child may need for their visit to PGL on 16th – 18th 

September 2020.  Please note that all items of clothing must be labelled clearly with your child’s 

name either written of sewn on the inside where it can be easily seen. 
 

Things you’ll need: 

• Toiletries etc., (please note deodorants must be roll-on, no aerosols) 

• Old clothes for activity sessions – (4 t-shirts, at least two with long-sleeves, 3 pairs of 

trousers, jeans or tracksuit bottoms and 2 pairs of closed-toe shoes e.g., trainers with one 

pair being an old pair) 

 Socks and underwear 

 Hair must be tied back for all activities so plenty of bobbles/hair grips 

 1 thick sweater and 1 light sweater 

• Waterproof clothing (jacket, trousers and wellingtons) 

• Large plastic bag for dirty clothes. 

• A bath towel 

• Sunglasses, sun cream and hat in summer 

• Pyjamas/night clothes and slippers 

• A named water bottle  

CHILDREN WILL ALSO NEED A SLEEPING BAG AND PILLOW  

Useful items: 

• Books, playing cards and other quiet activities 

• One small bag of sweets 

• Torch 

• Money for snacks/souvenirs in the shop – your child is allowed to bring £5 spending money 

PGL can’t accept liability for the loss of any personal property taken to their centres so please 

don’t take any valuable items, expensive clothing/footwear, mobile phones, handheld games 

consoles etc. PGL are unable to store them and they won’t be insured whilst at the centre. 
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